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Fancy Dress 

The Easter long weekend 

is Sunday 24th of April and 

this is the Strathalbyn 

meeting at Globe Derby.  

We would like all the kids 

and ponies to come in 

fancy dress.  It is up to you 

what you would like to do, 

be creative and come out 

to impress. There will be 

prizes to be won. It is lots 

of fun so get involved. 

Final Night For Points 

The final night for points 

will be the 26th of March, 

however the season will 

continue every Saturday 

night until Easter Sunday 

24th April (fancy dress). 

 

Winning Driver Photo’s  

As you know you can pur-

chase a framed photo of the 

winning drivers every Satur-

day night and also at our 

Country Meetings.  

The photos are $20 each. 

See Rachel for any orders. 

 

2009/2010 Year Book 

This year Julie Billinger has 

put together a year book that 

has the last season in it. 

This is a great memento to 

look back in years to come. 

You can purchase these 

books for just $10 each. To 

put place your order please 

see either Julie B, Rachel or 

Jake. 

 

SAHRPA Raffle 

The SAHRPA have been holding a raffle which will be 

drawn tonight (12th March) there is still time if you would 

like to purchase a ticket.  

President  - Julie Billinger  

Vice President - Jane 
Clydesdale 

Secretary - Julie Gilbert    

Treasurer - Jan Cox          

Committee- 

Rachel Maguire, Jake Tay-

lor, Sharon Newman, Gayle 

Forby, Karen Carey 

 

It’s nearly the end of what 

has been another successful 

season. We would like to 

thank everyone that has been 

involved in helping out this 

season and to the parents 

and driver that come out 

every week  you are what 

makes the season run so 

successfully.   

We hope that you all have 

had a good year and look 

forward to seeing you all next 

year.  

There are just a few things 

left before the end of sea-

son so please keep reading 

to find out the further de-

tails. 

 

  

Coming Up Events 

Fun Day Tomorrow … 

Tomorrow the 13th of March is 

the fun day, it will be held at St 

Kilda Park, commencing 

around 11.30am - 2.30pm.  It 

will be lots of fun for both kids 

and parents and it’s a good way 

to reward them for all their great 

work throughout the season.   

Please bring your own chairs, 

sunscreen and a hat.  

PRESENTATION DAY 

The SAHRPA Presentation will 

be held on Sunday 1st May, 

2011 starting at 12pm in the 

Jubilee Room at Globe Derby 

Park.  

It would be great to see you all 

there as this is the time that the 

kids are rewarded for their ef-

forts and achievements through-

out the season.  

Lunch and drinks will be pro-

vided.     

PONY ROOM 

Just a reminder that Drinks and ice creams are 

available in the fridge / freezer for $1.00 each.   

Boy and girl change rooms are also available. 


